
We’re Moving!

I want to bring to your attention, our schedule for moving into our new facility. 

We will be shut down the week of July 21st - 27th, 2025. 

We will begin operations the week of July 28th, 2025,  as our equipment comes back 
online. 

The shipping and receiving department will be closed beginning at 3PM on Friday, 
July 18th, 2025 and will resume operations on Monday, July 28th, 2025. 

The facility in Butler, WI, has 60% more shop space and will improve production flow. 
Our phone numbers will remain unchanged. 

Our mailing address is P.O. Box 40, Butler, WI, 53007. 

The shipping address will be effective on July 28th, 2025, and is 12833 W. Glendale 
Ave, Butler, WI, 53007. 

Dell Gutknecht


